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The Hartnell Community College District is committed to the concept of personal, professional, 
and institutional development for the growth of all employees. The district believes all 
employees must have the opportunity to receive professional development support and 
maintain proficiency in their respective fields in order to be able to deliver quality educational 
services to its students. The district believes it is important to encourage employees to 
augment the professional skills required. This will enable the district to provide services to its 
citizens without incurring the expenses for the recruitment of non-residents. 
 
All full-time and part-time permanent employees of the Hartnell Community College District 
and part-time faculty that qualify for re-employment preference are eligible to be considered 
for the Employee Scholars Program. 
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